

Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School

Cedar Road, Aintree, Liverpool, L9 9AF T: 0151 525 9600 F: 0151 525 2998

E: admin@bsprimary.com

Headteacher: Mr C Davey

"Aim high – Live life to the full"









CD/DM 24th January 2018

Dear Parent/ Carer,

I am writing to inform you of some good news for Miss Fitzpatrick and therefore about a change for 1F in summer term.

Miss Fitzpatrick has been appointed to a post in another primary school which will commence at the start of summer term. Currently, we have a job advert live to appoint her successor and as always, we are seeking to appoint a teacher of the highest quality as her replacement.

I will share further information with you about who that will be at the earliest possible opportunity.

In the meantime, all children in 1F will continue to enjoy their learning with Miss Fitzpatrick as they look to make as much progress as possible in spring term.

Yours sincerely,

C Davey

Mr C. Davey Headteacher.























